
Hello I am a writing as I have a small dog that I need to use the train for when I go to the ver or for me 
to take her to dog trainingn also of cause if I go to see my Children who live in Eltham and I live in 
Frankston so I am wanting to see that I can still take he on trains and busses, I do hope this is not 
taken away as I would have to stay home a lot and I would be lonely so far from my Children and 
Grandchildren I do hope you take people who do not have cars into consideration 
Thanks so much  
 
Pia Kirke 
Frankston nth 
 


